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Announcements 

F ather-Son Retreat - The Brethren 
Retreat Center is hosting a Father-
Son Retreat January 24-26, 2025 
featuring Special Guest speaker 
Pastor Ben Pippen. The weekend 
includes Faith challenges, 
memorable activities, 2 nights - 4 
meals and 2 snacks. Make it a 3 
generation retreat by inviting 
Grandpa to come also! More details 
coming soon. Visit Brethren retreat 
at Shipshewana Lake on Facebook 
for more details. 


C raft Event - Relief Sale 
Announcement - Last year’s 
revamped Marketplace at the 
Michiana Mennonite Relief Sale was 
a success and we’d like to keep the 
momentum going. Join us on 
Saturday, January 25 from 10-2 at 
East Goshen Mennonite Church for a 
fun time of crafting and sewing. No 
experienced needed. Supplies and 
instructions provided. If you can 
bring a portable sewing machine, let 
us know. Bring a sack lunch. All 
items made will be sold at the Relief 
Sale in September. RSVP to 
crafting.mmrs@gmail.com by 
January 22. 


7235 W 100 N

Shipshewana, IN 46565

260-768-4240

shoresaints@gmail.com

http://shorechurch-in.org

Facebook: @shorechurch.in

Instagram: @shorechurch.in

YouTube: Shore Church Media


Lead Pastor: 

Nic Raber 
Pastor of Youth & Family: 
Lance Miller 
Administrative Assistant:

Kim Mishler 
Leadership Team:  

Jared Berkey, Eugene Bontrager, 
Kevin Lambright, Vicki Mowery, 
Stephanie Roth & Mike Unternahrer





Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.


Article Deadline for the Shoreline:

Wednesday morning by 9 a.m.


                          

Shoreline

• Steve Christner - cancer

• Judy Dintaman - continued healing 

from stroke

• Rebecca Haarer - cancer

• Nancy Ingham - shoulder surgery 

recovery

• Ron Ingham - health concerns/

testing

• Emerson Miller - recovering from 

RSV/ARDS

• Lowell Miller - (LaVon’s brother) 

hospice care

• Mark Mishler -continued healing

• Ryland Pittenger-Dylans nephew - 

Leukemia


 Loving God - Loving Others

“Life’s most persistent and urgent question is, ‘What are you doing for 
others?’”

—Martin Luther King Jr.
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A  mission trip to the Dominican 
Republic is being planned for June 
1-8, 2025. This will be a mixed group 
of men and women. After last year’s 
women’s trip, there was a lot of 
discussion from women on that trip 
who wanted to take their husband, 
so, here is your chance. We have 15 
spots reserved and will not be able 
to go over that amount of people. 
There will be a short meeting to 
answer questions right after Sunday 
school on Sunday January 26th in 
the library for those that have 
interest. If you can’t make the 
meeting, reach out to Mike 
Unternahrer (260-499-0647) or Karen  
Unternahrer (260-463-1628). They 
can try to answer any questions you 
might have. They will need solid 
commitments by April 6, 2025.


Mike and 
Karen Unternehmer are not new to 
Shore Church but you may have 
noticed that since mid-December 
they bring a new little one with 
them…”Baby J” is eight months old 
and staying with the Unternahrer’s 
indefinitely while his mom works on 
some personal goals. Mike and 
Karen are glad for the Opportunity to 
live out the scripture in Matthew 
25:40 where Jesus said, “Whatever 
you do for the least of these, you do 
it for me.” Arguably, foster care is a 
broken system and that can be 
frustrating at times. But it does allow 
for opportunity to pour the love of 
Jesus into hearts and minds for a 
long as we are involved in their lives. 
Pray about it and consider being a 
foster parent yourself or provide 
respite care for other foster parents. 
Some of the required training 
happens right here at Shore Church. 
Contact Lauren Unternehmer for 
more information at 260-350-9872.


Mark your calendars as we 
celebrate the baptisms of Andy 
Osbun, Maggie Mast, Lexi Sweet, 
Case Yoder and Luke Yoder  on 
January 19, 2024. There will be a 
fellowship meal after the service as 
we rejoice with those individuals who 
have said YES to Jesus! Don’t miss 
this exciting day! There will be no 
Sunday School on this Sunday. 
Please bring a dish or two to share 
with the congregation for lunch. Hot 
dishes, sides, salads and desserts 
are welcome. 

Stewardship Report 
January 5, 2025


General                              $16,125.00

Class 20                                    $25.00

Class 24                                  $105.00

Class 25.      	                         $332.00

Sharing One Hope 	               $13.00

Rental                                $100.00


January 5, 2024  
Attendance:                      240  
Adult Sunday school:       128 
Primary Class:                    73   

FREE!!


